
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: May 15, 2023 

FROM: Jim Bolz, Director of Public Works 

AGENDA ITEM: Consideration and possible action on authorizing staff to extend the contract for 
brush collection and disposal with Republic Services. 

 
SUMMARY: 

 On May 2, 2022, the City Council approved a one-year contract with Republic Services for brush 
collection and disposal 

 The contract may be extended upon mutual consent for four (4) additional one-year extension 
periods. 

 Per the contract, there will be a 3% increase upon extension. 
 
 
 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  YES   Amount:  - GL Account:  - 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
Staff recommends approval.  
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
   


